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 NEWS ADVISORY 
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office to hold ceremony to announce winners of  

Red Ribbon Drug-Free art contest tomorrow 
 
Seminole Co. (Jan. 23, 2018) – The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office invites the media to attend a ceremony to announce 
the 2017 Drug-Free Red Ribbon art contest winners and unveil their artwork which will be displayed proudly on the back 
windows of our school resource deputies’ patrol vehicles.  
 
The unveiling of the patrol vehicles will begin at 5:15 p.m. tomorrow in the parking lot of Winter Springs High School, 
located at 130 Tuskawilla Road, in Winter Springs.  The ceremony to announce the winners will take place at 6:00 p.m. 
in the school’s auditorium.   
 
Red Ribbon Week is the oldest and largest drug prevention campaign in the country. Seminole County celebrates Red 
Ribbon Week the last full week in October. During this time, all 5th through 8th-grade students in public, private, charter 
or home schools in Seminole County were invited to design posters illustrating the importance of healthy, drug-free 
living.   
 
This year, 39 participating schools submitted 151 posters. A panel of community leaders selected 37 of the posters as 
winners.  The top three winners per grade and the overall grand prize winner will receive various prizes at the ceremony. 
In addition, the grand prize winner’s artwork will be displayed on a digital billboard on the corner of US Highway 17-92 
and State Road 434 through the end of February. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
Community Relations Coordinator Kali Hammond (khammond@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6700 
(407) 402-0312 
or 
Manager Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319 
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